Delaware Bass Federation
Monthly Meeting

November 4, 2015

Location:  U of D Paradee Bldg, Dover, DE
Called to Order:  7:15PM
Roll Call:  Not Present: Diamond State, Just-A-Mere, Last Cull, Tidewater

Minutes:   Read by Bob. Motion to accept Mike Morris, 2nf Jim fields

Treasurers Report:  Read by Bob. Total $21,439.99. Motion to accept Jim Fields, 2nd Mike Morris.
Youth: Nothing

Conservation: DeNRec was last minute with the information on the stocking program. We were unable to assist and some members got the info too late.
Public Relations: Bob would like someone to step up and be in charge of Public Relations. Everything in PR and Sponsorship Programs goes through Robert Cartlidge now. 26 state federations did not submit anything for the sponsors so not sure if we will receive any equipment or if the programs will continue.
Old Business: Gary looked into elks Lodge in Milford. February 13th and 20th are available dates. Caterers should run about $1600. To $1700. Should run us about 30% less than last year.

Need help in gathering giveaways for the Banquet.

New Business: Mike Morris is stepping down from doing the Tournament weigh-in and Computer Draw  computer work. Need someone to step up to do that position.
New Adult Program. Divisions are changing. There will be 22 Divisions. We will be in the DE-MD-DC Division. This eliminates excessive travel and expenses. Control of the “Federation Semi-final Tournament” will be in control of the paired states. Tournament will be 2 days, Saturday and Sunday with practice days Thursday and Friday. Semi-finals will be an entry fee Tournament. $200 Boater entry, $100 Co-angler entry.  Nationals we will be competing in the same our existing Mid-Atlantic Division. During this Transition year we will be qualifying 2 Boater and 2 co-anglers to the Federation National Championship. Not sure of the details yet.
Nominations for Board members. Gary nominated the existing Board (Bob as President, Bobby as Vice President, Steve as Secretary and Keith as Treasurer). Mike Morris Motioned, Rodney Oberdick 2nd.

Yearly Dues, all paid except Diamond State, Last Cull, Pocomoke, and Three Rivers.

Tournament Report: Committee meeting to be help shortly. We will be discussing possible changes to our Tournaments. 5 fish limit has been brought up at several different meetings.
Bob is asking for suggestions to be emailed.

Next Meeting: December 2nd U of D Paradee Bldg.
Motion to adjourn: Jim Fields, Gary Brandt 2nd
